





## Dear CJ Sullivan GE Families,

The Great Explorations (GE) program has reached the capacity of 45 students for the 2016-17 school year. Anyone who turns in a green registration form or wants to enroll their child after today will be put on a waiting list. You will be notified by me or Barb Ellenich if your child is eligible to attend if space is available.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of GE.

Sincerely,

Gael Filpus CJ Sullivan Elementary YS-GE Site Coordinator GE Office: (906)524-0242